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Good afternoon,

I would like to express my strong opposition to the Northern Pass project. The
project's negative impact on NH is exponentially greater than the rapidly decreasing
benefits that Eversource is claiming (and probably exaggerating). We will bear the
brunt of the consequences while out of state companies and hedge fund managers
reap billions. 

Even Hydro-Quebec is hesitating on its commitment, which most likely means that
more of the costs of this project will be borne by Eversource rate holders. So not
only will we get massive, ugly towers running through the spine of the state, but
we'll get to pay for them as well in order to ensure that Eversource's shareholders
get their dividends. 

I realize that we do need more electric capacity, but this is the worst possible option
available. Conservation (which I realize you don't have any control over) is the best
approach, and as for capacity, the National Grid proposal will be much less intrusive.
Don't let Eversource once again pillage our state for profit.

Thank you,
Jason Knights
Londonderry
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